
From: Lynn PETTENGILL <turtlpond@comcast.net> 
Sent: Wednesday, July 19, 2017 8:39 AM 
To: Monroe, Pamela 
Subject: Evaluation Committee  
  

Dear Ms. Monroe and Members of the Evaluation Committee, 

 

We are concerned with the Northern Pass Power lines which are proposed for NH 
and the Concord area. 

Whatever incentive Northern Pass is offering to mitigate the impact of the huge 
power lines through Concord and NH will never be enough to offset the impact on 
property values to those citizens within physical or visual distance of these 
towers. For many of us our homes are our greatest asset which we depend on to 
retain value for us through our retirement years. 

NH and the Concord area are known for the natural beauty which generates 
tourist dollars, and which is why we enjoy living here. Neither citizens or visitors 
want to have their views destroyed by these massive towers. The technology 
exists to bury the lines and Northern Pass would continue to make a profit 
forever. The impact on property owners, Concord, and the state of NH would also 
be forever, as the value of homes and the beauty of our city and state plummet. 

Sincerely, 

Lynn and Roy Pettengill 

99 Appleton St. 

Concord NH  03301 
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